From: Kim DeLucia

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 9:38 AM

To:

Cc:

Subject: Somers Community Council Follow-up - New York State Police Reform Executive Order

203

Attachments: EO_203_Police Reform.pdf

Good afternoon SCC,

Thank you to all who attended Wednesday's meeting. One of the topics we discussed was Governor Cuomo's NYS Police Reform Executive Order. Attached for your reference.

Even though we already have a strong police-community relationship here in Somers, we would like to take this opportunity to engage with all of you in a fact-based and honest dialogue about the public safety needs of our community.

Your task is to think about the public safety needs that are relevant to your organization and our community as a whole. Plan to share those needs with us at our next SCC meeting scheduled for December 16, 2020 or email your comments/concerns directly to me.

Once we determine what those needs are we will develop a plan, hold a public hearing, and pass a resolution.

Here is a link to the Somers Police Department's "Use of Force" policy for reference.

Thank you for your input and support. Please reach out to us if you have any questions.



Kim DeLucia Executive Assistant to Rick Morrissey, Town Supervisor TOWN OF SOMERS 335 ROUTE 202 SOMERS, NY 10589 Phone: 914-277-3637 Fax: 914-276-0082 WWW.SOMERSNY.COM